
From:  George Abbott Clark <gclark8505@gmail.com>

Sent time:  05/11/2020 06:55:39 AM

To:  Mindy.Nguyen@lacity.org

Subject:  Comment period
 

Money,

Please extend the 45 day comment period for the Millennium Project.

During the pandemic this is absolutely necessary.

Thanks you.

Geo

Any typos are spellcheck.

Sincerely,

George Abbott Clark
gclark8505@gmail.com
Office; (323) 466-6776
Cell: (323)383-7836
Skype: georgeabbottclark

 http://www.imdb.com/name/nm0163967/?ref_=nv_sr_1

 https://www.gacproductions.net

 https://www.linkedin.com/in/george-abbott-clark-94b02327/

 https://www.instagram.com/georgeabbottclark/
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